
Clemson’s Commitment to Education and Economic Development 
FY2013-14 Budget Request

Clemson University is a nationally ranked public research university making investments to provide talent for the new economy; driving innovation that stimulates economic growth and serving the public good by addressing some of the great challenges of our time.

To ensure that South Carolina is strategically positioned to compete and succeed in the global economy requires that the state invest in Clemson’s next generation of students who will be responsible for advancing the knowledge-based economy in our state.
	Recurring Requests 
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Clemson University Center for Energy Systems 

$3 million

Fund a multidiscipline strategic plan to create a world class program in Energy Systems. Faculty, research scientists, graduate and undergraduate students will work with industry, defense and other federal agencies and departments to develop, prototype, test and certify new innovations for energy systems and electrical grid simulation.
Clemson University Center for Workforce Development  $5 million

Fund a collaborative partnership that brings together research universities, technical colleges, PreK-12 partners, state and federal agencies, national centers, and industry to develop South Carolina’s next generation workforce to support advanced manufacturing.  

Undergraduate Student Engagement:

Creative Inquiry, Internships, and Co-Ops  $2 million

Fund opportunities for every student to engage in real world problem solving while at Clemson. Programs will include internal co-ops, internships, and undergraduate research projects. 
	Capital Requests

Freshman Engineering & Science Hall  $12 million
Establish a new home for freshmen engineering students within the Watt Family Innovation Center which will provide the space needed for programs to ensure those students transition successfully from high school into the engineering curriculum at Clemson University.  This facility will provide exposure for freshmen to all engineering disciplines, both academically and professionally, as well as provide academic advising and career counseling.
Business & Behavioral Sciences Building $25 million

Provide a new building to house and consolidate all undergraduate programs in the College of Business and Behavioral Sciences.  These programs are currently housed in Sirrine Hall, which was constructed in 1938 and has not been renovated in 35 years.  The proposed new facility would accommodate increasing enrollment, reduction in class sizes and provide space new programs to meet job market demands for these graduates. 



PAGE  


